
A word from the Editor, 
  “ 
 Hello dear readers! 

 

 Hope this issue of Grapevine finds you well! As you know, we bring you the latest 

news and upcoming events for the next few months – and first up, we’re bringing 

you photos from our 61st CMG AGM & Mass just held at the end of October! We 

pray for guidance for our new Council appointment holders, that they may bring 

continue to serve the Lord in their individual capacities as doctors, and also to bring 

forth CMG’s work in our society. 

 

 Not to forget, our Residency Discernment Forum was also successfully held in 

August 2013. We thank you all for your continued support at all our events! 

 

 Up next, it’s the tail end of the year, and we’re winding down our activities with 

annual caroling sessions – keep an eye out for that email for more details! Of 

course, not forgetting our usual staples – BYOB & online Dr’s Blog are still running 

strong! 

 

 Looking forward to everyone’s unfailing support in the new year 2014! Have a most 

spiritual and fruitful Advent season ahead! 

 

 With lots of love, 

   ”  
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61st CMG Council 

Master            Dr Sally Ho 
 

Immediate Past Master           Dr John Hui 
 

Deputy Master            Dr Colin Ong 
 

Deputy Master            Dr Ong Yew Jin 
 

Honorary Secretary           Dr Moses Tan 
 

Honorary Treasurer           Dr James Cai 
    

Chaplain            Rev Fr David Garcia, OP 
 

Council Members           Dr Kenneth Chan  Dr Dominic Chen 

            Dr Maureen Chua Dr Daniel Chor 

            Dr Lam Meng Chon Dr Alvin Tng 

            Dr Gabriel Seow  

             Dr Victor Loh (Co-opted) 



61st CMG AGM & Mass - Oct ’13 

CMG held its 61st AGM and Mass at Mt 

Alvernia Hospital on the 27th October 2013. 

We thank the Lord for his presence and his 

guidance throughout the years, as we look to 

grow in our numbers and activities with each 

passing year. 

 

We also thank His Grace, Archbishop William 

Goh, for celebrating Mass and sharing with 

us! (Links to his homily can be found below.)  

 

Dinner was held at the Mt Alvernia staff 

canteen in the evening, as everyone 

adjourned for fellowship over a buffet dinner. 

We thank every one of you for celebrating 

this special occasion with us! We hope that 

you’ve had a fruitful evening catching with old 

and new friends! =) 
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Oct - Dec 2013 

Brought to you by The Catholic Medical Guild of Singapore (http://www.cmg.org.sg)  

55 Waterloo Street, #09-03, Catholic Welfare Centre, Singapore 187594 

Please feel free to pass on this newsletter onto anyone you think who would be interested in reading it. 

 

If you wish to be on the mailing list for this newsletter, please click here to subscribe. 

 

If you do not wish to receive further newsletters, please click here to unsubscribe. 

 Regular Events: 

1. Regular Two-monthly Mass 
 *Our regular 2-monthly mass will 

resume in 2014.* 

 

 

2. BYOB (Bring your own Bible) 

 - Time: 7th, 14th, 21st Nov 2013 

             5th, 12th, 19th Dec 2013                

                 7.30pm – 9pm 

 - Venue: 11 Keng Cheow St, #07- 

                    06, The Riverside Piazza 

                    Singapore 059 608 

 

 Join us for our weekly BYOB 

sharing and fellowship, held on 

every Thursday, except the last 

Thursday of the month! 

 

 

3. Outram Campus Weekly Mass 

    - Every Wednesday, 12.15pm 

 - Venue: Medical Alumni  

                   Association Hall,  

                   Level 2 (Junction of  

                   College Rd & Outram Rd) 

 

    More details here 
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If you would like to advertise for your 

upcoming events; or are seeking assistance in 

any functions - feel free to email us: 

contactus@cmg.org.sg 

 

Send in your Doctor’s Blog contributions to 

cmg.grapevine@gmail.com 

 What’s New on Doctor’s Blog: 

 “Me & My Ride” 
 Our Resident Muse has finally gone 

environmentally-friendly on a 

weekend… or hasn’t she? Consider 

leaving your set of wheels at home 

this weekend!  

 

 Full article 

 “Hang on. We haven’t beat this 

thing yet.” 
 A short inspiring reflection piece that 

serves to remind us of the power and 

responsibility entrusted to us.  

 

 Never give up. 

 

 Full article 

 “Scripture Reflections…” 
 If you’ve missed our 61st CMG AGM 

& Mass on 27th Oct 2013, here’s our 

Archbishop’s homily for pondering 

and reflection… 

 

 Full article 
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